
 

Name:Cara Williams Unit/Topic:  ELAR Week of:  Oct. 22-26, 2018 

Lesson Plans 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

TEKS/ 
Standards 

K.1B,  K.2C,  K.2F, K.2G, 
K.2H, K.2I, K3.A,  K.3B, 
K.18B, K.19B 

K.1B,  K.2C,  K.2F, K.2G, 
K.2H, K.2I, K3.A,  K.3B, 
K.18B, K.19B 

K.1B,  K.2C,  K.2F, K.2G, 
K.2H, K.2I, K3.A,  K.3B, 
K.18B, K.19B 

K.1B,  K.2C,  K.2F, K.2G, 
K.2H, K.2I, K3.A,  K.3B, 
K.18B, K.19B 

K.1B,  K.2C,  K.2F, K.2G, 
K.2H, K.2I, K3.A,  K.3B, 
K.18B, K.19B 

Objective(s) Reading and spelling the 
consonant Mm (monkey) 

and discuss difference 
between capital and 

lowercase letters. 

Reading and spelling the 
consonant Mm (monkey) 

and discuss difference 
between capital and 

lowercase letters. 

Reading and spelling the 
consonant Mm (monkey) 

and discuss difference 
between capital and 

lowercase letters. 

Reading and spelling the 
consonant Mm (monkey) 

and discuss difference 
between capital and 

lowercase letters. 

Reading and spelling the 
consonant Mm (monkey) 

and discuss difference 
between capital and 

lowercase letters. 

Bellwork Letter “m” activity page Writing activity Letter “m” activity page Writing activity Letter "m" activity page 

Learning  
Activities 

Review sound for letter 

“Mm”: say things around 

the room that start with 

/m/ and have students 

stand  if they hear /m/ 

and stay seated if they 

don’t. 

**Decodable Reader 2** 

      “ Hop on the Mop” 
Picture walk/start coloring 

ADD WORDS TO WALL: ham, 

lamp, mat, mop, mom  

Review # of letters, 

consonants, and vowels in 

ABC’s. SAY ABC’s and wave 

hands in air on vowels. 

Review initial and final 

sound /t/ in words like: 

tag, got, top, mat, etc. 

(3 card activity) 
Continue coloring/picture 

walk, then “Print Awareness 

and read - “Hop on the Mop” 

Review # of letters, 

vowels/consonants, and 

jump/clap as we say vowels. 

Review unblending sounds in 

words to determine # of 

sounds in words. (practice 

with 1-3 sounds in words) 

 

Review Print Awareness w/ 

“Hop on the Mop”- review 

pagination, comma, The End 

(where do you find it?) ***let 

students practice reading to a 

partner*** 

Review ABC’s: review and 

touch vowels/ then 

touch/say  ABC’s.  Review 

rhyming words (words 

with the same rime). 

Divide into 2-4 teams and 

ask each team to give a 

rhyming for the word 

given. 

 

**Read “Hop on the Mop” 

to another partner. 

Review letter “Nn” and its 

sound - add handwriting 

page and “Nn” pictures to 

our ABC notebook. 

Key  
Vocabulary 

vowels, consonants, initial, 

medial, final, short vowel 

rule, code, breve 

vowels, consonants, initial, 

medial, final, syllable 
vowels, consonants, syllables, 

unblending 
vowels, consonants, initial, 

medial, final, syllables 
vowels, consonants, initial, 

medial, final, syllables 



Guided/ 
Independent 
Practice 

WS #33 circle lowercase "m". 

On back, #2-4  write the 

beginning sound, then code 

and read #5-7, draw line to 

matching picture. 

 

Review Sight Words on 

bottom : an, at, on, not, the 

 

Remind them to keep 

practicing at home too! 
 

WS #34 echo sounds, 

name/write the letters that 

make that sound on #1-9, 

match capital to lowercase 

letter, then on back,  #1-4, 

find and circle matching word 

on each line. 

 

*TAKE A GRADE on WS #35 
draw a line to match capital to 

its lowercase letter, then on 

back, unblend words (man, 

mom, hot, map) and have 

students find the word and 

circle it.  

 

**For practice, at bottom, 

have students circle the, 
underline not, cross out an, 
etc.) 

WS #36  echo sounds, 

name/write the letters that 

make that sound on #1-9, circle 

capital “M”/ cross out lowercase 

“m”. Underline letters that say 

/t/.  

 Code/read words and draw a 

line to matching pic #1-3, then 

do “Spelling Test” for #4-6, draw 

line to pic. 

 

Discuss and color ONLY 

"Nn" pictures to be cut 

and glued into ABC 

notebook. 

 

Closure/Home
work 

Write the capital "M" on t 

front of your paper, then 

unblend and write “map” 

at the bottom of paper. 

Review sight words on 

bottom: an, a, at, on, not. 

 

Brainstorm words that 

begin with /m/. 

Review this week’s sight 

words: said, have, are, 

come. 

 

 

 Apply onset/rime (-at, -ap, 

-an, -ot, -op, etc.) to 

generate and decode 

words. 

Write a word with -an, -at 

or -op rime. Practice 

reading sight words “the, 

at, an, on, not, ”. 

Glue letter page on 

left-hand side of 

notebook and 

handwriting practice and 

"Nn" pictures on opposite 

page. 

Assessment
- 
Formative 
Summative 
Exit Ticket 

What keyword reminds 

you what sound "Mm" 

makes? 

What are some other 

words that start with the 

/m/ sound? 

Is there anyone in our 

classroom whose name 

starts with "M"? 

Can you make a real or 

nonsense word that ends 

with rime -ot or -op? 

Why are these three 

pictures not included in 

our notebook? 

Key Questions During Lesson 

What key word reminds you of the sound of letter “Mm”? 

Is there anyone in our classroom that has the letter “Mm” in their name? 

What are some other words that start with the /m/ sound? 

Can you make a real or nonsense word that ends with rime -an, -at or -ap? 

Sight Words: said, have, are, come 

Review: they, that, this, but, in, all, from, up, to, is, his, as, has, was, sit, its, at, of, if, it, the, end, like, I, a, love 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


